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Senate Passes Rent Exemption for Charitable Gaming Facilities 

 
CONCORD, NH – Senator Tim Lang (R-Sanbornton), released the following statement today on the 
Senate passing HB 1203, relative to prohibiting the charging of rent to charities by charitable gaming 
facilities: 
 

    “Charitable gaming is about benefitting charities, which in turn benefits our New Hampshire residents 
in need. As charitable gaming has grown in New Hampshire, it is no longer necessary for game operators 
to charge rent to the charities the system is benefitting. Removing this cost will ensure that a greater share 
of charitable gaming revenues will flow to the local charities that will put it to good use. More money to 
charities means more help for Granite Staters.” 
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